My name is Tim Austen, and | am a riverfront property owner on the Upper Willamette River. | strongly oppose this senate bill.
There is not enough evidence and there has not been enough time studying the issues being presented.

The current laws set forth are sufficient, the amount of time and money spent on this would be so much better spent on more
important issues going on within our state currently. Please spend more time on this before penalizing a vast amount of
recreational boaters due to a few recreational boats actions. A few uneducated recreational boats.

Thank you

Tim Austen



